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Chesterbrook Academy – Preston
April 2017 Newsletter





March
From the Principal's Desk
         Happy Spring Everyone!  April will be a busy month here at Chesterbrook!  The teachers and I are looking forward to another month filled with fun and exciting educational opportunities for your child.  We have a lot going on in the month of April.  We have our Spring Break, Spring Celebration Egg Hunt, School Photos, Week of the Young Child Celebrations, Earth Day Lady Bug Release, Trike A Thon and Summer Camp Registrations!  Please watch for details to come out on each of those events!
           Special Welcome to our new families who have joined our school.  We have had quite a few as the word of our excellence is getting out!  Please remember to tell me if you refer a family so you earn your referral credit! 
           Hope you all have a great month!
           Tawni S. Connor, Principal 

In this Issue
· Important Dates for April
· Week of the Young Child
· Earth Day Lady Bug Release
· Summer Camp News!

Important Dates in April
· April 3 - Tuition's Due
· April 4 – School Photos
· April 7 – Happy Anniversary Miss Danielle!
· April 13 – Spring Celebration Egg Hunt
· April 14 – Spring Break - School’s Closed
· April 15 – Happy Anniversary Miss Jasmine!
· April 21 – Earth Day Celebration – Lady Bug Release!
· April 21 – Happy Anniversary Miss Christina!
· April 24 – 28 Week of the Young Child 
· April 28 – Trike A Thon 10 am
· April 28 – Week of the Young Child Celebration Crafts / Kona Ice 3pm
· Every Tuesday – Soccer Shots!
· Every Wednesday: Gymnastics / Dance!
· Every Thursday:  Amazing Athletes!
   
Week of the Young Child
        The week of April 24 - 28 is the Week of the Young Child.  We will be having special events all that week to celebrate our love for our students as well as our love for educating them.  We will end the week with a special day of celebration!  We will hold our Trike A Thon in the morning at 10am.  In the afternoon, we will have crafts and Kona Ice.  You are invited to all events!  Please feel free to come to all of the events!  Your child will definitely feel the love! 
 
School Photos!
     On April 4th, we will have our spring school photos.  Please send your child to school looking spiffy for our spring photos!  Photos will arrive at Chesterbrook in approximately 3 weeks.  At that time, you may take them home to decide which sheets you would like to purchase.  You can purchase the entire package, a couple sheets, or send them all back!  There is no obligation!  

Lady Bug Release!
     On April 21, we will celebrate Earth Day by releasing Lady Bugs into our gardens!  Lady Bugs are wonderful little creatures who are our environmental friends!  Our students will learn why Lady Bugs are essential and will experience the fun of releasing them too!   

Summer Camp News!
     Summer Camp Registration will run from April 24th – May 12th. All students in the Toddlers – Pre K classrooms must register for summer camp.  Watch for forms to come home April 21st.  
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